

















Such a schedule would not be possible if a second priest had not been assigned to us.
Thankfully, I will be assisted by a Parochial Vicar. He is Father Joseph Moonnanappallil.

Funerals and wedding Masses can be celebrated at either the Saint Christopher or the
Our Lady of Peace campus. All baptisms, however, must be celebrated at the main worship
space at Saint Christopher campus.

It 1s my intention to retain and consolidate as much as possible from all three parishes,
cspecially matters that pertain to liturgy and parish life.

If you are currently a member of any of the liturgical ministries (i.e. Extraordinary Ministers
of Holy Communion, Lectors, Altar Servers, Ushers) and wish to continue serving in your
ministry for the new Saint Edmund Campion Parish, I ask that you please contact
Bonnie Szalay as soon as possible at 860-568-5240 or at stchris-ch(@sbcglobal.net. The first
ministry schedules for the new parish will begin the weekend of July 15-16.

Our new status as the Parish of Saint Edmund Campion means that we will need to form a
new Parish Council and Finance Council. If you are currently serving on either of these
Councils and wish to remain serving, please contact me as soon as possible at 860-568-5240
or at Fr. Gwozdz@aohct.org. (By the way, all current members of these two Councils from all
three parishes are invited to gather at a pot-luck dinner being held at the Saint Christopher
Church Hall on Friday, June 16 at 6:30 p.m. If you are able, please bring a dish to share.)

The Religious Education programs that have been catechizing children in grades K-8 in the
three parishes will combine into one program which will be held at the Saint Christopher
campus on Sunday mornings (September through April) from 9:05 am. — 10:15 am.
Registrations are now being accepted for classes beginning this fall. Please contact
Maria Sousa, Coordinator of Religious Education, at 860-895-8692 or at stchrisre(@gmail.com
for more information.

As you can see, many new arrangements and decisions have already been made as we prepare
to become a new parish family. I look forward to serving you as the pastor and I am confident
that I can count on your support. Saint Edmund Campion, pray for us!

Yours in Christ, I am
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